
GRANT MANAGEMENT MEMORANDUM 

GMM 2020-06 

Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

March 25, 2020 

California State Agencies 

Cal OES Grants Management 

Fiscal Year (FY) 2019 Homeland Security Grant Program (HSGP) for 

California State Agencies 

Due to the recent circumstances brought on by COVID-19 and the 

unprecedented measures put in place to combat the spread of the virus, 

Cal OES is extending the FY 2019 HSGP for California State Agencies Request For 

Proposal due date from March 27, 2020 to May 29, 2020. 

Questions regarding this memorandum can be addressed to Laura Halverstadt 

at laura.halverstadt@caloes.ca.gov.  
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